
FILE 

Hunter, Donielle 

From: Bell Jan <bellimages@nnac.com> 
Sent: V\/ednesday, March 11, 2015 12:17 AM 
To: Puco Docketing 
Subject: OPPOSITION TO CASE # 14-1297-EL-SSO 

Good afternoon, 

I want to urge PUCO to shut down Davis-Besse as soon as possible. 

I live in Bowling Green, OH which is just miles away from Davis-Besse, and I am fearful for my life and 
property, given the horrible safety record of Davis-Besse. This plant is literally an accident waiting to happen, 
and it will be a hugely devastating event when Davis-Besse has an inevitable meltdown, if it is allowed to keep 
operating! It's happened in other places in the world, and it could happen here. 

I have zero confidence that Davis-Besse can be operated safely. Besides being a danger to humanity. First 
Energy is requesting a bailout from ratepayers to pay for the extensive repairs needed at Davis-Besse. It is a bad 
deal for everyone, especially all the residents of the Great Lakes region, who live under the cloud of an 
imminent disaster at this plant daily. 

Don't let big business buy your vote to keep this place open. There are better places to put our money in energy 
~ for example, a new solar complex in California is powering 160,000 homes. And that facility didn't cost any 
more to build than what it costs to build a nuclear plant. 

Please deny Davis-Besse an extension of their license and let residents of the Great Lakes area breathe a little 
easier!!! 

Jan Bell 
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